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Comments: As a Colorado citizen for over 40 years and an avid hunter/fisherman, I am extremely concerned that

land management plans are prioritizing recreation opportunities over that of wildlife. Without sound management

and protections Colorado's wildlife will not be able to withstand the onslaught of encroachment into their

traditional migration routes and wintering grounds. The development of trails on and around Jackson Mountain

will further pressure critical deer and elk migration routes in this area. I am against rewarding illegal trail creations

by simply incorporating them, once established into the management plan. Please consider recommendations by

CPW along with sound scientific studies when finalizing your plans. Keep Colorado wild. 


